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6 Jun 2017

Ricardo Montero

Comp Artist

To Whom it may concern,

| am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Ricardo

| both supervised and managed Ricardo during his time working with us
in our Vancouver facility.

He joined us during a crunch period to help out at the end of several
projects in prep. He was very quickly jumping into some pretty
difficult plate cleanup shots with great feedback from his supervisors.

| later picked him up as a comp resource on a project i was supervising
where he completed a number of comp tasks for us to an incredibly high
standard.

He has demonstrated a really great eye for making elements work
together in a plate and made some great creative decisions to push each
of his shots to the next level. He showed real care and passion for each of
his individual tasks and was able to help us get a number of tricky shots
across the line within schedule.

| would be very happy to work with him again as a compositor on my next
project.

Sincerely,

Oliver Atherton



